
UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2005-2006 
Agl-icultural and Eilvironnleiltal Sciences - Dr. Amy B. Batal 
Arts and Sciences - Dr. Noel Fallows (Arts) 

Dr. Ir~vin S. Beillstein (Sciences) 
Business - Dr. Stephen P. Baginski 
Education - Dr. Elizabeth St. Piel-se 
Eiiviroiiiueiit and Design - Mr. Scott S. Weinberg, absent (voted by proxy) 
Faillily and Consumer Scieilces - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote 
Forest Resources - Dr. David H. Newman 
JOLII-nalism and Mass Coiiim~inication - Dr. Ann Hollifield; Dr. Robert W. Willet, s~~bs t i t~~ t i i i g  
Law -Mr. David E. Shipley 
Pliarmacy - Dr. Keith N. Herist 
Public and Intei~iational Affairs - Dr. Arnold P. Fleischmann, absent (voted by proxy) 
Public Health - Dr. Stephen L. Rathbun 
Social Work - Dr. Patricia M. Reeves 
Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Scott A. Brown 
Graduate School - Dr. Richard Siegesillund 
Undergraduate Student Representative - Ms. Aiilaiida Sundal, absent 
Graduate Student Representative - Mr. Todd Hawley, absent 

Guests: 
Dr. Eric Dahl 
Dr. Paul Duncan 
Dr. Jonathan Cailipbell 
Dr. Vicki Freiinuth 
Dr. Celeste Condit 
Dr. Jeff Springstoil 

The University Curriculun~ Coinillittee met on February 17, 2006, at 3:00 p.m. in the Peabody 
Board Room. Minutes of the Deceiiiber 9, 2005, meeting were approved. 

The coillinittee approved tlie following proposals wliich will be forwarded to the Executive 
Coiiiinittee of Uiiiversity Council for consideration: 

Proposal for an undergraduate certificate name change: 
From: Latin American Studies 
To: Latin American and Caribbean Studies 

Proposal for a P11.D. in School Psychology 
Proposal for a Health and Risk Comm~~nicatioii Center 

The committee approved a proposal for an Area of Emphasis in Management Information 
Systems under tlie major in Intei-natioiial Business (B.B.A.). 

The committee approved the recommendation of the Math Department to accept crcclit for the 
CLEP P r e - c a l c ~ ~ l ~ ~ s  Exam for a score of 50 or better. 

The con~mittee approved a proposal to add a new prefix, LACS - Latin Aiilerican and Caribbean 
Studies. 
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chair, Dr. Vencill, asked for volunteers to serve on an ad hoc subcom~i~ittee to work on the 
proposed Acadelvic Affairs Policy on the Academic and Administrative Organizational St]-LIC~LII-e 
of Colleges, Schools, Divisions, and Depai-tments and the proposed Acadeillic Affairs Policy 
Statement on Establishment of New Departmeilts, Schools, and Colleges. The follo\vi~~g UCC 
menlbers agreed to ser1.e: Dr. Elizabeth St. Pierre, Dr. Richard Siegesmund, and Dr. Patricia 
Reeves. Dr. Vencill agreed to chair the subcommittee. 

111e General Education Subco~llmittee provided a report on the status of the subcommittee's 
work concerning the reco~nineiidations of the Task Force on General Education. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:48 p.m. 

Respectf~~lly submitted, 

Williauli I<. Vencill, Chair 
University Curriculum Committee 

cc: Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr. 
Dr. Delnier D. Dunn 




